
HB 1161-S2 - DIGEST
(SEE ALSO PROPOSED 3RD SUB)

Finds that the implementation of the privatization of
liquor initiative has created some unresolved issues in the
marketplace. Therefore, the legislature recognizes the need
for more fairness in the market for former contract liquor
store owners and phased-in uniformity in the market.

Provides exemptions to the license issuance fee to
spirits retail licensees that were former contract liquor
store managers or former state liquor store managers.


